
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
ELLETTSVILLE POLICE ASSIST WITH TRAFFIC AND SECURITY AT I.U. BALLGAMES 
 
ELLETTSVILLE, INDIANA (October 14, 2018): The Ellettsville Police Department has been 
providing traffic and event security assistance to Indiana University Police at the Indiana 
University football and basketball games since 2010. Since that time, the assistance the 
Ellettsville Police have provided I.U. Police has expanded to providing these same services for 
spring and fall commencement and various special events on the I.U. campus throughout the 
year. Events include Greek rush weeks, major music concerts, I.U. baseball and I.H.S.A.A. track 
and field events. Marshal Jimmie Durnil commented by saying, "We are always more than 
happy to help Indiana University Police keep the peace and maintain security at these events." 
 

 
 
Picture: This picture was taken October 13th at the IU vs. Iowa football game at the IU 
Foundation pre-game police briefing. Pictured are Marshal Jimmie Durnil (front center) and the 
officers who were working that particular event. 


